
Board of Selectmen 
Minutes 

Tuesday, April 5, 2016 at 6:30pm 
Cronin Auditorium – Bromfield School 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35PM by Chair, Ron Ricci at the Cronin Auditorium. 
Selectmen Lucy Wallace, Leo Blair, Ken Swanton and Stu Sklar were in attendance as well as 
Town Administrator Tim Bragan. 
 
DPW employee appointment 
On a Wallace/Swanton motion, the board voted unanimously to appoint Jason Kidder as truck 
driver/ laborer.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm. 
 
 


